
Dear Junior High Parents,
I am excited as we start a new year of learning history! What a fascinating subject and the study of Ancient History lends itself perfectly to the study of Biblical history.  I pray this will be an enriching time for your family.
The Junior High class will follow the overall history schedule. As with the other age levels, we have schedule 34 weeks of lessons.  The Break or Field Trip weeks are scheduled for you to keep up with at home as you choose but they won’t covered necessarily in class.  Those weeks are shaded in gray on the schedule.  I would encourage the students to complete those readings and questions at home but this is at your discretion as a parent.
The Junior Highs can likely listen in with you or read independently or even read to their younger siblings if you choose.  The homework will be to read the 3-day readings as listed on the schedule, complete Cool History questions, complete the mapwork, timeline (if you purchased it) and prepare at least one of the discussion questions as listed on the schedule.   This can be done as a paragraph or in point form. This will prepare them for class discussion.  Although the discussion questions are inspired by the text, they may require some additional research and or family discussion. 
My hope is to go over the questions quickly for review, correct the map, and then spend the rest of the class discussing the questions.  I am also hoping to add on a hands-on element, (clay project) and do some readers theatre plays to provide variety to our year.  There may be some additional supplies that will be required for these, but I think the cost will be minimal.
The third box on the schedule will be filled out weekly by the students to include any upcoming discussion questions and list any ongoing project work.   
There is also optional memory work each quarter.  This will be handed out at the beginning of the year.
I would also encourage the students to do some reading in ancient history themed novels from the Berean Reading Challenge, which includes a great book list.
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 Looking forward to a great year!
In Christ,
Shannon Tederoff
tederoff@shaw.ca
